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The Ministers expressed their conviction that
the participation of the Polish and Canadian units in
the United Nations Emergency Forces in the Middle East
is an important contribution of both countries to the
implementation of the resolutions of the United Nations
Security Council on the Middle East. The close and
friendly cooperation of the Canadian and Polish contingents
in the United Nations Emergency Forces was noted.

Both Ministers reaffirmed their support for
the United Nations which they consider as an important
instrument in maintaining world peace and security and
in achieving and promoting international cooperation,

. They were resolved to continue the cooperation of the
two countries in the various organizations of the
United Nations and in other international organizations.

The two Ministers reviewed the results of the
Seventh Special Session of the United Nations. They
expressed the conviction that the fulfilment of the
Resolution adopted at that Session would enhance the
progress of international economic cooperation and
development in the interests of all countries and peoples.

The two Ministers underlined the need for
finrding solutions to world economic problems, including
especially those of the developing countries. They
agreed that intensive efforts were required to develop
new mechanisms in international economic relations and
that urgent attention should be given to international
measures dealing with commodity problems and trade
liberalization. They agreed to cooperate to this end
in such international forums as the General Agreement
on Tariffs and Trade, the Economic Commission for
Europe and the United Nations Conference on Trade and
Development.

The Secretary of State for External Affairs
of Canada, the Honourable Allan J. MacEachen, expressed
his gratitude for the warm hospitality he had enjoyed
during his visit to Poland, and his satisfaction with
his many productive contacts with Polish leaders.

Mr. MacEachen extended an invitation to the Minister
of Foreign Affairs of Poland, Mr. Stefan Olszowski, to

visit Canada at a mutually convenient time. The invitation

was gratefully accepted.
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